Saline County Sheriff's Roger Soldan, Sheriff
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October 11, 2024

To whom it may concern:

The Saline County Sheriff’s Office completed a two-year construction project in 2023 involving
the building of a new sheriff’s office and jail for Saline County. The project was an $89 million
dollar venture which involved the construction of a 150,000-square-foot facility.

Pauly Jail Building Company was brought into the project to construct and install Detention
Hardware which included:

- Detention Doors/Frames to include the locks and hardware
- Security Access Doors/frames

- Stainless Steel Wire Rope Railing System

- Security Glazing

- Detention Gun Lockers

- Industrial Netting

- Detention Furniture

Glen Riggs and his staff with Pauly Jail worked closely with the construction team and Sheriff’s
Office staff to make sure the needs of the agency were met. This included training and on-site
hands-on work with the Sheriff’s Office'maintenance staff. Glen was always available either in
person or by phone to answer questions or fix problems that arose.

During installation, staff on site were extremely flexible in working around the different
schedules of construction, training, and tours that were an everyday occurrence. Anytime
changes needed to be made to the design, the staff were always willing to adjust the
programming.

Since the move to the new facility, Pauly Jail has responded immediately to phone calls and
emails for service issues, equipment failures, etc. Any warranty items and fixes were handled
promptly, and staff never hesitated to come back and help our maintenance staff troubleshoot
problems.

I would recommend Pauly Jail Building Company to any agency or company. Their products
and customer service has been outstanding.
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“Lieutenant Jeremiah Hayes
Saline County Sheriff’s Office




